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I oppose this measure as we already have sufficient licensing requirements for 

gundealers under the ATF department of the federal government. State of Oregon 

need not add any further requirements. In my experience of 44 years living in this 

state, anything the state of Oregon touches legislatively ends up to be expensive, 

redundant, and with disastrous results for the people of this state. Stop it already! 


